
 

 

 

Notice of Special General 
Meeting To Elect the 

GlenEagles Community 
Association Board of 

Directors 
 

September 18, 2025 
 

 

TO: Members of the GlenEagles Community Association 

(Owners within GlenEagles Residential Subdivision: GlenEagles East, GlenEagles West, The Villas, 

The Vistas, The Estates, The Summit, and GlenHaven) 

 

Re: Notice of Special General Meeting 

 

Please be advised that a Special General Meeting of the GlenEagles Community Association will be 

held on Thursday, September 18, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. at The Links of GlenEagles, as outlined 

in the enclosed Notice of Meeting and Agenda. 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to elect a new Board of Directors. In accordance with Section 21 of 

the Association Bylaws, the Board must consist of not fewer than five (5) and not more than 

nine (9) Members. 

 

We remind Members that under Section 19 of the Bylaws, any Member with arrears of more than 

45 days is not entitled to vote, either in person or by proxy. 

 

If you are unable to attend, please complete the enclosed Proxy form and send it with the individual 

who will represent you. As per the Bylaws, each household (residence) is entitled to one vote. 

However, each registered Owner is a Member and may act as a proxy holder. For example, where 

two Owners are on title to the same property, the household still has only one vote for its residence, 

but each Owner may carry up to two proxies from two separate residences, for a possible total 

of five votes. 

 

When giving your proxy to another Member or accepting one on someone’s behalf, please confirm 

in advance that the proxy holder is both eligible and willing to represent you. 

 

Yours truly 

Board of Directors 

GlenEagles Community Association 

 


